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EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE NOTES

November 12, 2010

Present:   Mike Wallace, Jennifer Borup, Jeannie Wagner, Leslie Jaber-Wilson, Sandy Kohn, (Deb Daehn Zellner  absent)

Board appointed positions:  Linda explained that treasurer  sets up food and all other arrangements for the conference, does depositing/checking and takes care of dues in Fall.    Jen will continue as secretary, Mike as president and Jeannie as treasurer.

Other members may want to help with the student’s portion of the conference.    Leslie will pick up on this.  Sandy interested in working on EPAS piece—can it tie to grading.  What happens at the January meeting--Mike will report.

Group talked about forums on website being for members only.

Next meeting:  A career development theme for students.  Charge $10 to students.  What about grad students?

· Gatekeeping:  Mike presented a model at BPD.  Will contact others about what they are doing.  Jeannie says Milwaukee  Is doing something new.  Bring written versions.  Mike will ask chairs.  Jeannie will bring CD of examples members submit prior to the meeting.  Good content for students as well as faculty who are reluctant when it comes to gatekeeping.  

· Jeannie has information on the area of career development as does Leslie.  Bring Marc Herstand  in.   Put him on same day he does his report on NASW.  

· County directors:  What do they seeing and what are their needs related to BSW/MSW grads?  How has the job changed?   Ideas about the kinds of questions in interviews, how to prepare; what they looking for, etc.  Mike’s student can look up HR people for communication about job announcements.  Al Rolf a possibility-Leslie will ask.  Reggie Bicha- Jen will call.  Steve Peterson from Family Care (Jeannie has backup).   Madison VA, Gail Hunt,  Sandy will contact.  Session will be at 1:00 on April 7 for  1 ½ hour.  Children Service Society, Amy;  Mike –incomplete note here.  

· Raffle again for the room for new person

